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Wednesday 21st September 2022 
 
 
 

First Parent Forum of 22-23 academic year 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to confirm that we will host our first parent forum of the year on Monday 26th September. 
 
 
The forum will be run twice to support parents to be able to attend around their own commitments and 
timings.  The morning event will take place from 9.00 to 9.30am in the Expressive Arts Room and the 
evening event will take place in the same space from 6.00 - 6.30pm.  Entry/exit to the meeting will be via 
the main office. 
 
 
The focus for discussion of the first forum will be how we can support the PTFA to continue to do the 
great work that it does in raising funds to support and enhance our children's educational experiences.  
We will also be considering how we can utilise the current funds that have been raised to date. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you if you are able to make it.  Please come ready with ideas to share and 
discuss! 
 
 
Dates for further parent forums will be released later this term so if you are unable to make this one, 
hopefully we will see you at some point later in the year.  Your thoughts and opinions are important to us 
and we welcome them. 
 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Counsell 
Principal 
 

http://www.begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk/

